
Response to RC2 and editor-in-chief comments 

We want to thank both the Referee #2 and the editor, Lydia Kapsenberg, for their time and 

valuable feedback. The specific revisions suggested by Referee #2 have been amended. 

Additionally, ocean liming has been removed from the text altogether, and it has been 

substituted with carbonate-based OAE. 


